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CHANGE IN ‘INDOOR ENVIRONMENT' EDITORSHIP

Professor ‘Max' Weetman nas handed over editorship to Dr
John Hoskins and continues as Publications Secretary. Dr
Francis Roe writes:

The decision of PROFESSOR D F WEETMAN (‘MAX’)
to resign from the Editorship-in-Chief of Indoor Environment
cannot be allowed to pass without comment. It has been no
mean feat 0 faunch a new, high quality medico-scientific
journal during a period of worldwide economic recession.
Max succeeded not only in doing this, but also in seeing
that all 12 numbers of the journal due to be published
during its first two years were issued on time. Moreover, the
contents of the journal have been commented on
favourably by environmental scientists worldwide. Thus,
Max is entitled to sit back in a glow of satisfaction at having
peen the “Founding Editor” of what is destined to be an
important journal in the decades to come.

The new Editor-in-Chief, Dr John Hoskins, has been set a
hard act to follow. However, his extensive knowledge of,
and international involvement in, the field of inhalation
toxicology should provide a magnet for the submission of
high quality papers from leading scientists working in this
fieid in countries around the globe.
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